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fes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Permit #2016-01537 - 67 Birchwood Dr.

Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Jul 13, 2016 at 12:25 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hey Chris,
This looks fine for fast track status.
Thanks

Jeanie Bourke
Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer

City of Portland

Permitting and Inspections Department
389 Congress St. Rm 315

Portland, ME 04101
jmb@portlandmaine.gov
(207)874-8715

On Mon, Jul 11, 2016 at 11:20 AM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hi Jeanie,

When you get a sec would you take a look at this and tell me if you're OK with it being fast-tracked? It's for solar
panels on the roof of a single-family.

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Department of Permitting & Inspections
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov
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